
DETECTABLE TILE
R E P L A C E M E N T  P R O J E C T

Laguna Niguel/Mission Viejo Station

Phone: (800) 724-0353 Email: StationImprovements@octa.net

@goOCTA @goOCTA @goocta

GET CONNECTED! | ¡MANTÉNGASE CONECTADO! | HÃY GIỮ LIÊN LẠC!

•	 Construction areas will be cordoned off.

•	 Crews will be using a jackhammer for this work.

•	 Please be advised that this work may be loud.

•	 Rail service will not be affected by the project.

Note: Dates and times may change due to 
unforeseen operational factors or inclement weather.

What to Expect

Construction Beginning Soon!

The contractor is expected to begin work at the  
Laguna Niguel/Mission Viejo Station as early 
as Wednesday, Feb. 24, and continue for 
approximately four weeks. 

Construction is set for 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday 
through Friday.

About the Project

OCTA, in coordination with Metrolink, will upgrade 

safety features at six stations in Orange County. 

Improvements will include removal and replacement 

of yellow detectable warning tiles and other 

directional tiles, as well as restriping of station 

platforms. Six stations will receive these upgrades: 

Buena Park, Fullerton, Orange, Santa Ana, Laguna 

Niguel/Mission Viejo, and San Clemente. 

Para ver esta información en español,  (800) 724-0353

Để xem thông tin này bằng tiếng Việt, (800) 724-0353
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